
Dear prospective head teacher,
As pupils of Dallas Road Community Primary School we have thought 
hard about the qualities we would like our new head teacher to possess. 
Here are some of our thoughts…

Treat 
everyone 
equally 
whether 
they are 

children or 
staff.

Come and see our work and 
be honest about whether it 
is good. You do not have to 
lie to make us feel good, we 
like to keep improving!

Let us see your 
personality, be humble 
and set good standards. 

Be strict  when you 
need to but kind when 

walking around.

Thank you for your interest in becoming our new head teacher and considering our views. 
We wish you luck! 

Have good, fun 
ideas on how to 

improve our 
playground as it 
is quite small.

Be helpful, funny and responsible. We 
want to make sure we feel safe.


